
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC REVIEW 
AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to you, that the City Council of the City of Carlsbad will hold a public 
hearing at the Council Chamber, 1200 Carlsbad Village Drive, Carlsbad, California, at 6:00 p.m. 
on Tuesday, January 28, 2020 to accept public comments on the city’s FY 2019-20 Amended 
Action Plan for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program. The City of Carlsbad 
proposes an amendment to appropriate funds to support the Affordable Housing priority.  
 
The City of Carlsbad is committed to using CDBG funds to finance projects/services that provide 
direct benefit to lower income residents.  To develop a CDBG program that meets the needs of 
the low and moderate income population, the City of Carlsbad requests assistance from 
members of the community.  Resident participation is critical to the success of the Carlsbad 
CDBG program.  Therefore, the city invites all community members to consider the needs of 
lower income people within Carlsbad, to attend the public meetings, and to provide 
comments.  
 
The draft FY 2019-20 Amended Annual Plan Amendment will be available for public review 
beginning on Monday, December 30, 2019, at the Housing & Neighborhood Services 
Department and at the City Clerk’s Office located at Carlsbad City Hall, 1200 Carlsbad Village 
Drive, and also available on the City’s website at www.carlsbadca.gov.  
 
All interested persons are encouraged to submit written comments on the draft FY 2019-20 
Amended Action Plan on or before Wednesday, January 29, 2020 to the Housing and 
Neighborhood Services Department, 1200 Carlsbad Village Drive, Carlsbad, CA  92008, or to 
Nancy Melander, Program Manager (Contact information:  Phone 760-434-2812 or email  
nancy.melander@carlsbadca.gov) 
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